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16/03/2022  16:20:452021/3603/P OBJ Colin Melia Firstly, thank you for taking on board issues raised from the group meeting. Please take on board my 

feedback below:

1. Guarantee/Ensure that the window angle at first floor level and at Penthouse level is sufficient to address 

privacy issues discussed and raised. It does seem that the angle proposed is insufficient.

2. I object to the fact that the outdoor terraces at the penthouse level have significantly increased. One has 

actually doubled in size from the original plans. 

3. I object to the building extension (left side Field Street elevation). Whilst design has been tweaked, I believe 

the only view of sky will be compromised. No diagrams showing impact of this elevation on Field Street were 

in the GIA report?
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